
Brian’s Last Visit September 2018 
Brian	made	his	final	visit	to	Uganda	in	September	2018..	Truly	the	end	of	an	era.	Below	are	some	of	the	
photos	of	this	trip.	

If	you	click	this	link	you	will	be	able	to	read	Brian’s	thoughts	after	50	years	of	his	work	at	Kamuli.	

	
Village Education Session 

https://ugandachildbirthinjuriesfund.files.wordpress.com/2018/10/50-years-at-kamuli.docx


	
Climbing Kagulu 



	
Richard and Mhairi 



	
Off to work 



	
Last Supper 



	
Kagulu Climb….helpers 



	
Fistula Nurses 



	
Crossing the Nile 



	
Brian’s Tutorial 



	
Brian, Sr Immaculata and Dawn 



	
Brian and Team 2018 

 


